From: Bernal, Sarah

Bcc: Alberta Christy; Edward Murashie; Felix.Rivera@SAUSD.US; Ginelle A. Hardy; Larry Hitterdale; Phillip Schaefer;
Pocha Pena ; Tim Rush

Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT_1805 N. LOUISE_BARKER

Date: Thursday, October 29, 2020 10:15:57 AM

Commissioners: Please see below for your review and consideration.

From: Tim Barker [mailto:timbarker4@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 9:57 AM

To: Bernal, Sarah <SBernal@santa-ana.org>
Subject: Fwd: Planning Commission

Hi Sarah,

How are you doing? Last night Jeanice and I realized the meeting was at 4pm,
not sure how we missed that in the letter and email. Jeanice is still going to try
and call in as we provided her cell phone number, but in case we can't I wanted to
forward our statement fo you. I hope this is ok.

Tim

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: jeanice barker <jeanicebarker@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Oct 29, 2020 at 8:35 AM

Subject: Planning Commission

To: <ecomments@santaana.org>

Cc: Tim Barker <TimBarker4@gmail.com>

10/29/2020
The Historic Resources Commission,

I am writing to you with regards to having the home on 1805 North Louise Street designated
as a historical property. | am in support of this location being considered historical because of
the value it will bring to the community. Not only will it aesthetically enhance the
neighborhood but enriching the historical history and culture of Santa Ana. We look forward
to continuing our refurbishment and restoring our home and city to its original beauty and
charm.

Thank you for your consideration,

Jeanice Barker
Home owner

Tim
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